
 Knights of Columbus 
Counci l  10208 

. It was bound to happen!!!  We 

passed the purposed budget for 

2007/2008 with little fanfare.  I 

could probably rephrased that, but 

I won’t.  This 

budget has an in-

come of $41,972.00 

and expenses of 

$41,972.00.  The 

revenue will come 

from several 

French Toast 

Breakfasts, Mardi 

Gras Party, New 

Years Eve Party, 

and the Persons with Disabilities 

(Tootsie Roll Sales) drive October 

5th. The above will all go into a 

general fund and will be donated to 

the following Organizations/

Charities:  First Step School, Dis-

aster Relief, Honduran Mission, 

March for Life, McAuley Center, 

National Camps for Blind Chil-

dren, Paul Beuie Boys & Girls Club, 

Sacred Heart, Special Olympics, St. 

John’s School, St. Michaels Day Care, 

Village Outreach, and 

Walking With Karen.  

We also use the Pen-

nies from Heaven 

fund when we have 

neighbors in need of a 

little help, do to an 

unfortunate time in 

their life.   One new 

fund raiser we are do-

ing is a Ham dinner 

and Variety Show on 

Friday Night October 5th, with all 

proceeds going towards the landscap-

ing project around the new A&E 

building.  We are asking just 32 

Brother Knights to take a table and 

sell the 8 seats at this table.  We have 

18 tables already taken and 14 more 

to go.  Please help us, and take on a 

table, by calling Dan Murphy, Don 

Glinka, or Bill Nosek.  

Council 10208  
Approves 2007/2008 Budget 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

• Sept. 30th 2007 1st 
French Toast Break-

fast. 

 

• Oct. 5th, 2007 Per-
sons with Disabilities 

Campaign”. 

 

• Oct. 26th, 2007Ham 
Dinner, Variety 

Show. 

 

• Nov. 4th French 

Toast Breakfast 

 

• Nov 6th, 2007 Me-

morial Mass 5PM 

 

 

Bishop McDonald Catholic Charities  

The 13th annual Bishop 

McDonald Catholic Chari-

ties Golf Classic, will be 

held on September 24th at 

the Maumelle Country 

Club.  Our Council’s team  

will be represented by Dan 

Murphy, Bill Patterson, Ed 

Miller and Chuck Ralph.  It 

seems that one player is using 

up all his holes-in-one’s here in 

the village, and may not have 

one left for this outing….right, 

Dan? 
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Honored as “Knight of the 

Month” for September is 

Dave Witchger .  Dave has 

been a member of the board 

of Habitat for Humanity for 

two and one-half years.  He 

has been a member of the 

Finance Council of Sacred 

Heart of 

Jesus 

Church 

for three 

years and 

has been 

Chairman 

of this 

Council 

for the 

past two 

years. 

“Family of the Month” for 

the month of  September is 

Don and Rose-

mary Miller.  

Don and Rose-

mary are Eucha-

rist Ministers, 

active in last  

year’s Mardi 

Gras, and are 

currently work-

ing on the Oct 

Ham Dinner 

event. 

please call Ed Miller 

at 922-0501 or email 

at 

Sb11th@yahoo.com 

We would like to fix 

you up with a ride 

If we have 
Brother Knights 

that can't 

make the 

meeting for a 

lack of trans-

portation, 

with a fellow Knight.  Brother 

Knights if you know a fellow 

Knight that can’t make the 

meetings for a lack of a ride 

please let me know.  

Guest Speaker for December is 
Father Erik from St. Johns School 

Knight and Family of the Month for September 
2007 

DO YOU NEED A RIDE TO 
THE MEETINGS? 

“The annual tootsie roll drive 

“Persons with Disabilities”  will be 

held on October 5th.  Gary Young 

will again chair this major fund-

raiser.  The proceeds will benefit 

First Step School in Hot Springs 

along with Walking with Karen. 

Guest speaker for the month of December will 

be Father Erik from St. Johns School in Hot 

Springs.  His talk will be about St. Johns 

School.  We encourage all Knights and any 

men from Scared Heart, to please attend.  I 

have also extended an invitation to the Hot 

Spring Knights of Columbus 
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Please  mark your calendar 

for the September 30th 

French Toast Breakfast.  We 

will be serving after the 8:00 

and 10:00 AM Masses.  

Please bring your friends 

down to the lower hall for 

great food and fellowship.  

Remember that this is one 

of the ways we bring in 

money that is then passed 

on to the many Charities the 

Knights of Columbus sup-

ports throughout the year.  

HOPE TO 

SEE YOU ALL 

THERE! 

Brother Knight Bill Nosek 

talked about the Paul Bewie 

Boys & Girls club’s annual 

membership drive going on at 

this time.  Anyone wishing to 

donate to this organization 

should get an envelope from 

Bill Nosek.  Your support  

Newsletter Tidbits 

FRENCH  TOAST BREAKFAST SEPTEMBER 
30TH 

This is the third Newsletter I have put out, and I hope you find that its gives you some 
insight to the goings on in our Council.  This month I am adding information from the 4th 
degree Knights through your Faithful Navigator Russ 
Harrison.  God Bless.    Grand Knight   Ed Miller 

Once again the Knights from 

Council 10208 have come 

though with an extra gener-

ous donation of over $650 to 

the Paul Bewie Boys and 

Girls Club, along with more 

then $600 to the “Persons 

with Disabilities” campaign.  

It was just a few months 

back when we also collected 

over $1200 to be used for a 

trophy case at St. Johns 

School.  You are a very giv-

ing group. 

The monthly 3rd degree meet-

ings have had an outstanding 

attendance.  Proof of this is we 

have asked Howard to set up 9 

table holding 8 people for the 

meetings, but once again we 

have had to add 2 more table.  

We had 88 people at the Sept. 

4th meeting. 
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Fourth Degree  

Council 2316 

PICNIC !!!!!  All 4th Degree Knights and their ladies are 

invited to attend the Picnic on September 26 at the Cortez 

Pavilion.  Each Knight is asked to bring a dish to compliment 

hamburgers and hot dogs.  Last names beginning A-G, des-

sert; H-O, salad; and P-Z, vegeta- ble.  Be there at 5:00 sharp 

to join in the games of skill.  Cost is $5 per person payable to K 

of C Assembly 2316.  For reserva- tions send checks to Ray 

Bertrand, 922-9339, at 11 Barce- lona Way.   

Come Join Us– Any 3rd Degree Knight in good standing is welcome 

to join the 4th Degree.  Our next exemplification will be Saturday, 

September 29, 2007, in Russellville, Ar. (up Hwy 7 to I-40).  If inter-

ested, please contact Gerald Krawczynski 915-9629 


